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MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Executive Directors		Notice #: 020507-1-I-SWCBS





FROM:	Chuck Corley, Interim Secretary	





DATE:	February 2, 2007





SUBJECT:    Notice of Instruction: 2006-07 Waiver Budget Allocations & Slot      


		Management System








The purpose of this memo is to inform you that the Aged/Disabled Adult (ADA) and the Assisted Living for the Elderly (ALE) Medicaid Waiver programs have reached their enrollment capacity based on their legislatively approved budgets.  As a result, the department is requesting that all area agencies on aging cease new enrollments in the Aged/Disabled Adult and the Assisted Living for the Elderly Medicaid Waiver programs to ensure these programs do not exceed their legislative funding authority.  Consequently, individuals seeking these programs should be referred to other appropriate available programs and waivers within your community or, if no appropriate programs are available, then they should be placed onto the Assessed Prioritized Consumer List (APCL).  





Per our conference call on January 29, the department is developing a statewide slot     management system for the ADA and ALE waivers starting July 1st of 2007.  DOEA headquarters will manage this system, and further details regarding this ongoing process will be forwarded to AAAs in the future.   





If anyone has additional comments or suggestions about this process please contact Eunice Medina at (850) 414-2333 or SC 994-2333.  Thank you for your continued cooperation.  





CC/em





cc:	Carol Schultz, AHCA


Wendy Smith, AHCA


Tom Reimers


Mary Hodges 


Sam Fante 


Eunice Medina


David Oropallo	        


Marcy Hajdukiewicz











Charlie Crist


GOVERNOR





Charles T. Corley


INTERIM SECRETARY











